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Monthly Church Prayer List 
 

August   October 

FBC Morehead Sharpsburg Baptist  

Slaty Point Baptist  Mt. Olivet Baptist 

Stone Lick Baptist  Mt. Pisgah Baptist 

 

September 

Owingsville Baptist 

Plainview Baptist 

Powersville Baptist 

 

Around the Association 
 

Executive Board Meeting at Samaritan Baptist  Aug. 16th 6:30PM  

 

Pastors Lunch (Free) at Desha’s in Maysville     Aug. 12th 12:00PM 

 

Men’s Prayer Breakfast                 Aug. 27th 8:30AM  

  at Cracker Barrel in Morehead   

 

Disaster Relief Training  Clarkson Baptist            Sept. 23rd-24th 

 

Fall Meeting at May’s Lick Baptist Church         Oct. 18th 6:30PM 

 

Prayer Concerns 
 

Churches without a pastor: 

FBC Carlisle, Clearfield Baptist and 

Crossroads Baptist. 
 

Birthdays & Anniversaries 

August 

5th Amanda Cooper, pastor's wife, Garrison 

5th  Kevin & Sandy Cornette, May's Lick 

17th Wes & Amanda Cooper, Garrison 

21st Rusty Hedrick, pastor, Slaty Point 

September 

2nd Wes Cooper, pastor, Garrison 

21st Linda Abrams, pastor's wife, Ewing 

26th Ken Forman, former DOM 

30th Tony Liess, pastor, Maysville First 

 

October 

10th Opal Brooks, pastor's wife, Mt Olivet 

24th Harry Brooks, pastor, Mt Olivet 
 

 

*If we have missed your birthday or anniversary 

please let us know so we can update our records. 

 

*If you have a prayer request you would like to be 

added to this list please notify the association 

office by email at:  brackenassoc@kybab.com 

 
 



 
  

 We once again have been given by the Lord 

many opportunities to be on mission this summer.  The 

past few months have been filled with our churches 

doing many great missions work together.  Here is a 

list of some of the exciting missions work that was 

done around our association:  

 

-Six people including myself from our association 

served through Disaster Relief in West Virginia to help 

those recovering from massive flooding.   

-A couple of our churches also partnered together to 

build wheelchair ramps & do home repairs for families 

who financially could not do so themselves.  

-Ewing Baptist led a group from our association on a 

mission trip to an AIDS camp in the Bahamas 

-Some of our pastors and their members went to 

other parts of the state to serve with Kentucky 

Changers. 

-Several of our churches participated in Vacation 

Bible Schools.  

 

 There were many other things that took place 

this summer among our churches that are not listed.  

However, it is very encouraging to see missions 

emphasized and done together among our 

A Word from the DOM churches.  We pray this will continue to grow 

among our churches in the future.    

 

 The Annie Allen Associational Offering 

was also collected in May, which went well.  

However,  I hope you are aware that a lot of 

our churches received funds this summer from 

the Association to do some of these mission 

projects that were mentioned.  As a matter of 

fact the association gave out $1,580 in 

scholarships and supply purchases to help our 

churches accomplish missions work they felt led 

to do.  As a result of your giving to the 

association and our Annie Allen Offering we 

were able to assist our churches in 

accomplishing missions that gave opportunities 

to spread the gospel.  So, thank you to all of our 

churches who generously support the efforts of 

your association through prayer, mission work 

and giving.  Lastly, please pray that our 

churches will increasingly grow in the desire to 

be on mission for Christ and that our association 

will be able to assist them to do so.          

 

In Christ Alone, 

Rev. Dewayne Slusher 

Director of Missions 
 

 

 

 



Churches Giving to the Association in July 
 

For Church Giving, we are now reporting YTD Actual (Jan-Dec) 

We greatly appreciate your partnership and generous giving  

to the work of the Association.  

Church Monthly 

Giving 

Y-T-D  

Giving 

Church Monthly 

Giving 

Y-T-D  

Giving 

Church Monthly 

Giving 

Y-T-D  

Giving 

Augusta, First 141.23  538.72 Foxport 50.00 350.00 Mt. Pisgah   2,170.56 

Bethel     Garrison, First 200.00  600.00 Owingsville    

Calvary   225.00 Germantown  583.00 Plainview     

Carlisle, First    Heselton     Powersville   300.00 

Central 583.33 5,142.64 Irvingsville  433.00 1,360.00 Samaritan 75.00  75.00  

Clearfield 71.60 224.61 Lewisburg  1,098.79 Sharpsburg 50.00 350.00 

Cowboy    30.00 Locust Grove 136.40 559.86 Slaty Point  800.00 

Crosspoint     May’s Lick 563.47 4,092.75 Stonelick 25.00 191.00 

Crossroads     Maysville, First  400.00 Union    

Dover     Minerva     Vanceburg, First 300.00 2,400.00 

Ewing 600.00 2,495.00 Morehead, First          

Flemingsburg 337.45 2,237.59 Mt. Olivet 1,679.42  1,679.42       


